
 

Benha University 

News 
 

Tuesday: 20/10/2015   

 

Cooperation Agreement between Banque Misr and 

Benha University 

 Mr. Mohamed El-Etreby, The 

Head of Banque Misr Board said 

that the Banque seeks to build and 

support the small and medium 

enterprises at the level of the 

governorates especially the partnership with the universities to 

serve the community. He said that 200 million Egyptian pounds 

have been cashed to finance developing projects that serve the 

community and environment during the past 5 months. 


